
CITY OF LUTHERSVILLE 
SPECIAL CALLED  

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

September 21, 2022 
 
 

The Mayor and the council members present were Concetta Amey, Paul Parker, and 
Vallarie Cuttie.  
 
Mayor Cuttie called the special meeting of the city council on Wednesday, September 
21, 2022, at 6:00 pm and the meeting was held in the city’s cafetorium for the 
discussion of agenda items: 1.) Request for a Business License and 2.) Agreement with 
Community Supervision Services, LLC. 
 
 
1.)  The meeting opened with Mr. Charlie Smith of “Charlie Smith Trucking, LLC 
 explaining his plans for the portable office building to be located at 161 South 
 Main. And he answered questions of the Mayor and Council. 
 
 Next, Mayor Cuttie called for a motion, and Concetta Amey made a motion, 
 seconded by Vallarie Cuttie, and passed unanimously to grant a business license 
 to Mr. Smith. 
 
2,) Mayor Cuttie explained that he had received the agreement yesterday and that 
 the company has been providing community service for violators of the law for 
 the city for the past 20 years. In addition, the service does not cost the city as the 
 company keeps 33% of the probation fees paid by the probationary. 
 
 Then, Mayor Cuttie called for a motion for him to sign the agreement to enter into 
 service. And Paul Parker made a motion, seconded by Vallarie Cuttie, and 
 passed unanimously. 
 
Finally, now that all business had been discussed, Mayor Cuttie called for a motion to 
end the special called meeting. And Concetta Amey made a motion seconded by 
Vallarie Cuttie, and passed unanimously.  


